Townhouse Manor Board of Trustees

First meeting of 2019

1-13-2019

Meeting was called to order at 5:15 PM, immediately following the annual meeting.

Attending: Mike Lewter, Larry Maun, Rowena Roche, Lois Hamblin

Absent: Elliot Klein

Business:

1. Elected the following officers for the 2019 – 2020 term:

President - Mike Lewter

Vice-President – Rowena Roche

Secretary – Lois Hamblin

Treasurer – Larry Maun

Member-at-Large – Elliot Klein

2. The board reviewed and unanimously approved an email summary of our response to an SBA letter regarding a proposed refinance of 4128 Meyerwood Drive requesting THM specify any construction that would affect the residence. Larry Maun was authorized to contact the SBA representative and present our response that THM did not contemplate any such construction but had no control over neighbors or governmental agencies.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM.

Lois Hamblin, Secretary